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SPECIAL MEETING JULY 25, 1988

The special meeting was called to order by Chairman Courtney
at 7:30 p.m.

Members present were Tim- Courtney; Gene - Palmreuter, Alvin .
Block, Jerry Trinklein, Janet McClintock, and Connie Reed.
Marg Knoll was absent. Reed acted as secretary.

Chairman read the notice of public meeting as issued in
Bridgeport Birch Run Weekly News, then asked for any questions
by those in attendance. Jim Totten offered to explain the
proposed water and sewer studies and to answer the questions.

Don Bailer requested to be be put on record as to being
opposed to the initial sewer plan as to the taxing of the
land owners by acres. He requested a copy of this request
be sent to him.

Motion by Trinklein seconded by Block to accept the proposed
water and sewer study plans and to send recommendations
to the township board approving the plan. Motion carried.

Motion by Trinklein, seconded by Block to adjourn the public

hearing at 8:04 p.m. Motion carried.

Connie Reed, acting secretary
Birch Run Township Planning Commission




